
 

Memorandum 
 
 

July 1, 2020 Agenda Items 
 
 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Tom Stibbe, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  July 8, 2020 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
 
Field Report for June, 2020: 
 

 All beds continue to be weeded and mulched. 
 

 Recent storms have resulted in a few lost limbs – nothing too serious. 
 

 The two volunteer groups continue their work every two weeks working on controlling 
the invasives in the Sindt Woods and working with the flower beds around the downtown 
area. We have also had additional occasional volunteers to assist with weeding and 
mulching. 
 

 Hedges in all areas are being pruned. 
 

 Riverwalk continues to host peaceful protests on an ongoing basis. 
 
 

Carillon Update – provided by Brittany Malatt (NPD) 
 

 The 7:00 pm Tuesday evening summer recital series and the 7:00 pm Saturday Pops 
Concerts have begun as well as Sunday afternoon 4:00 pm concerts. 

 
Other Points of Interest 
 

 Centennial Beach is officially closed for the season. 
 
 


